
Visit by Team from Western Carolina University (WCU) 

The School of Education and the Department of Educational Communication and Technology on 

Monday, 12th October 2015 hosted a team of staff and students from Western Carolina 

University, School of Teaching and Learning led by Prof. Russell Binkley, an Associate 

Professor. The team is on a one-week long visit to the University of Nairobi's School of 

Education. 

 

The Principal CEES, Prof. I Jumba, The Dean Prof. W. Akala and Chairman, Comm. Tech Prof. 

P. Odundo meet the team from Western Carolina University led by Prof. Russell Binkley 

The Principal CEES, Prof. I. Jumba, the Dean School of Education Prof. W. Akala and the 

Chairman, Department of Educational Communication and Technology Prof. P. Odundo led 

other staff University of Nairobi staff to discuss with the team from Western Carolina University 

the areas of collaboration between the two Universities. The visiting students had an opportunity 

to attend lectures in the Department of Educational Communication and Technology and also 

interacted with the host students. 

 


